
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Summer  2019  

Dates and Events  

12th/13th/14th June  - 

Father’s Day stall – 

further information to 

follow  

 

Monday 20th June  - 

Bag 2 School  

 

Monday 22nd July  - 

Leavers / end of term 

disco  

 

Wednesday 24th July – 

Flower Show  

Thank you to all who supported our events last term.  

Quiz Night The curry and quiz night at Wolferton Social 

Club was a great night with several teams competing for 

first place! Thanks to all who came along and enjoyed the 

evening. Special thanks too to the curry chefs and quiz 

master! The event raised £360  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Disco  - The Easter disco raised £222, thanks to all 

who came along and donated a prize to the tombola. The 

usual glitter tattoos and glow sticks went down well!  

New Room  

If you have been around the back of 

the school recently, you may have 

noticed the new room taking shape!  

Look out for forthcoming 

fundraising events to support the 

school with resourcing the new 

space.  

Search for us on facebook  

Friends of Sandringham and 

West Newton Primary Academy  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bag 2 School – Save your clothes , shoes, 

hats , ties , scarves, handbags, jewellery, 

teddies, socks , curtains , sheets , duvet 

covers and pillow cases ready for the next 

Bag 2 School collection on 

 Monday 20th June   
Have you joined The Giving Machine yet? 

Join and select Friends of Sandringham and 

West Newton School and donate money 

while you shop! 

Simply go through The Giving Machine 

website to reach your favourite online 

stores. Every time you shop a donation will 

go to the school.  

So far we have raised over £900!   

The last Bag 2 School raised  

£64 and £28 

Nearly New Uniform  

Did you know that the Friends 

collect nearly new uniform to 

sell? 

If you have any items that have 

been grown out of and are still 

in good condition, please drop 

them off at the office for us.   

 

Cake Raffle   - Mrs Patnell’s cake raffle 

continues to be popular with lots of raffle 

tickets being purchased to fund baking 

ingredients. Look out for the latest creation 

you could win! 

We like to let you know where all of your donations go to. Here’s some 

of our recent purchases,  

Year 5-6 visit from an author, a toaster and buckets for Reception and 

David Walliams for the year 3-4 class  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Members We are always ready to welcome any new members to the Friends of the school. If you 

would like to join then speak to Donna Easter or any other member. 

 

 

 

 

 Have you joined the Big Battery Hunt yet? 

https://nationalschoolspartnership.com/in

itiatives/bigbatteryhunt/  

We’ve been collecting batteries to promote 

the importance of recycling, look how full 

our battery bin is already! Bring your old 

batteries for school and put them into the 

collecting bin in the school entrance. Did 

you know that we could win prizes for our 

good work? Click on the link to find out 

more.  

Again this year, the Friends held their 

Mother’s Day shop where the children 

could make their secret purchase. Thanks 

to those who helped the children choose 

their gifts. Any extra pairs of hands at 

these events are always appreciated.  

Calling new parents! 

If you’re a new parent to the school 

or will be new in September and 

would like to know more about the 

Friends of the school do get in touch. 

We are a small friendly group who 

would welcome any new members to 

support with school and fundraising 

events throughout the year. Even if 

you can only spare a little time, we’d 

love to hear from you.  

Have you heard about 

stamptastic? 

https://stamptastic.co.uk/ 

Take a look at the link. School 

receives a commission on each 

purchase  

https://nationalschoolspartnership.com/initiatives/bigbatteryhunt/
https://nationalschoolspartnership.com/initiatives/bigbatteryhunt/
https://stamptastic.co.uk/

